
 

Is your child age 3 before  

31st August 2024 ? 

If so they will be eligible for a 
place in our Nursery 

For further information pop along 
to our open day on Thursday 25th 
January 2024 at 10am or visit our 

website www.parkcpllay.co.uk 

Full child care and holiday club available via 
Treasure Chest - see website for details! 


